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TERRY LAKE ROAD
NATURAL GAS PROJECT

CONSTRUCTION IN YOUR AREA

Overview
We will replace approximately 2.5 miles of 
natural gas line along and near Terry Lake Road, 
between Country Club Road and East County 
Road 58, in Larimer County, Colorado.

This work allows us to continue to provide 
safe, reliable natural gas service and enhances 
system resiliency during extreme weather.

Construction began in winter 2023 and is 
expected to continue through fall 2024.

Safety
Public safety is at the foundation of all we do. 
The safety of the public around Xcel Energy’s 
natural gas system influences every decision 
we make.

If you suspect a natural gas leak, leave your 
home or business immediately. Once you are 
safely away, call 911, then Xcel Energy at  
800-895-2999.

Construction near you
Construction is expected to begin in March  
2024 and continue through fall 2024. 
Schedules are subject to change.

During work, you may notice: 

• Traffic control.
• Marking of utility lines and utility survey 

holes.
• Road and sidewalk closures.
• Temporary changes to access.
• Construction noise.

We will install the natural gas line by open 
trenching and boring. 

We'll restore work areas to preconstruction 
conditions as weather allows.

This map is a graphic and may not show exact locations.


